
Operation London Bridge Update 

Dear Northbank BID Member, 
 
We are aware that there are some unexpected road closures in place across the area - 
specifically affecting Strand (westbound), Victoria Embankment (Westminster Bridge to 
Temple), Victoria Street (Palace Street eastwards) and various side-streets adjoining 
these. 
 
Deliveries are being given access if they provide photo ID and a delivery note/proof 
showing the venue and its contact details.  
 
However, as per guidance issued yesterday (13th September) at 1654hrs, further 
restrictions are due to come in to force from 11am that prohibit all vehicle access to 
certain areas. Please refer back to yesterday's message and Maps A-D for more detail. 
 
This may be subject to change and we will keep you informed. If you have any queries 
please contact info@thenorthbank.london.  
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